
Caitie. Rowe 

From: 
Sent 
To: 
S,ubject 

Sent from Surface 

From: Richard Hawkins 

Richard Encelewski <ninilchik@hotmail.com> 
Monday, August 31, 2015 10:02 AM 
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Sent: Sunday, August 30, 2015 9:39PM 
To: Richard Encelewski 

To Whom it May Concern: 

I am writing this letter from the congregation ofThe United Methodist Church of St. Peter the Fisherman, in 
Ninilchik, AK. 

We as a church congregation have no objection to the liquor license application by tlie Ninilchik Trading 
Company, (aka The Ninilchik General Store). 

Dick Hawkins 
President 
907-250-0611 
St. Peter the Fisherman 
United Methodist Church 

Sent from my iPhone 
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